
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to enhancing our 

extracurricular activities, we would like to solicit your valuable feedback. 

Please take a moment to share your thoughts on the following: 

• Your child's experience in extracurricular activities 

• Suggestions for new activities or improvements 

• Feedback on the communication and organization of these programs 

Your input is essential in helping us create a more engaging environment for our students. Please 

respond by [Insert Date]. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


